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ABBEY OF GETHSEMANI

TRAPPIST, KENTUCKY

Avg, 5, 198}

Dear Victor:

Lt is good to see your handwriting again. This is a sign that things are
going well and that you are recovering after your operation. But T am sorry to
hear there is another one on the way. However, if it will be of some help,
then that is good. + hope it, too, will be succesful.

Will you be ready to come over on the 22nd? If so,that would be a fine date
for me. The 29th is all right too, but less good. There is the 5th of September
also, though that is Labor Day weekend., I do hope you can make it on the 22nd,
and will be planning accordingly. We are now on our summer zmEk schedule which
means that though still on Eastern Standard Time, we do everything an hour later.
Thus while T can easily meet you at 11,15 in the winder, it will have to be
about 12. 15 in this season. In any casd, unless I hear otherwise from you
or Caroline, I will look forward to seeing you at 12. 15 on the 22nd.

lease thank “aroclyn ( this time I have spelled it properly) for sending the
two reprintse I think I could use half a dozen more, if they can be spared,

I believe the Shaker Foundgtion at Pittsfield wants to get reprints too,.

If anyone corresponds with them, they can be advised to apply to Jubilee.

It is perfectly all right, as far as T am concerned, if any number of reprints
are made.

Your Latin project sounds interesting and mysterious. For my part T am
working on Celtic monks. They have some wonderful poetry, not of course that
I can translate Caelic but I read it in Ehglish when T can get ite

~ am enclosing a ndte for Carolyn, in case she can find some books in
the Library for me.

With best wishes and blessings to you both,

Most Cordially in Christ,
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